

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Putting children first. Progress through partnership"
Headteacher - Mr Steve Abey

High St, Doddington, March, Cambridgeshire. PE15 0TF
Tel: 01354 740405 Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

18th October 2022

Dear Parents / Carers



Parent Consultation Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th November 2022

After half-term, we will be holding our Autumn Term Parent Consultations for children in KS1 and KS2. Reception parent consultations will be held later in the term on Monday 28th November (appointment letter will go out nearer the time). These are really important meetings as it is an opportunity to learn how your child has settled into their new year and how they have progressed so far. It also gives teachers an opportunity to showcase some of the great work that children have been producing.

Please indicate on the slip below, dates and times when you would be able to attend. We shall do our best to accommodate your requests. Ten minutes will be allocated for each appointment and we kindly ask that children do not attend. Please could you return the slip as soon as possible but by the **latest 1**st **November** so that we can begin to allocate time slots and inform you of your appointment time.

Your attendance is extremely important to us – we look forward to seeing you all.

		nce	

Mr. S Abey

Headteacher	
Name of shild	Veer Croup

Please tick as many options as possible to aid organisation – thank you.

Monday 7 th November	
Anytime	
3:15 – 3:45	
3:45 – 4:15	
4:15 – 4:45	
4:45 – 5:15	

Tuesday 8 th November	
Anytime	
5:30 – 6pm	
6pm – 6:30	
6:30 – 7pm	
7pm – 7:30	

If you would like a short 10-minute appointment with our SENDCo Mrs Wilson, then please tick the box and we will schedule a meeting time for you.











